

GOVERNOR ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER

August 2009

Lakewood Budo Kai

It is a pleasure to extend my congratulations on your thirtieth anniversary.

I commend your efforts to share your values of fitness, discipline and respect with your students and the greater Long Beach area. Through your programs and other classes, you have empowered many people with self-confidence and the tools to protect themselves. Whether training local law enforcement students or teaching self-defense workshops for women, you have used your expertise to assist others. Thank you for thirty years of dedication to your community and our Golden State.

On behalf of all Californians, I send my best wishes for a memorable celebration and every future success.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger